
Go to this webpage: https://www.bep.gov

Towards the bottom of the page select “Mutilated Currency Redemption”

Read thru the information provided on this page. 

At the bottom click “Submit a Request for Examination of Mutilated Currency for
Possible Redemption”

You will receive a notice stating your destination is leaving a federal site, select “OK”

MUTILATED CURRENCY

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTING A REQUEST FOR EXAMINATION OF MUTILATED CURRENCY FOR
POSSIBLE REDEMPTION - BEP FORM 5283

The following page contains the form and shipping address for the Bureau of Engraving and Printing. We want to
select Form 5283 at the bottom of the page



Enter your Contact information on the following page, then select Next

Enter your routing number, CU name: FPCCFCU, and account number that you would like your fund returned to. You will
also need to type a description of the bills and the amount.

On the next screen, read thru the disclosures, select I agree, and then “Submit”.

Once that is complete, print the form, and sign it. Then place in an envelope with the mutilated currency and send to BEP.

Scan the QR codes below for instant access to The Bureau of Engraving & Printing and our Fire Police City County Federal
Credit Union website.

https://www.bep.gov

General Questions:  moneyfactory.info@bep.gov
Damaged Currency Claim Status Info:  mcdstatus@bep.gov

https://www.fpccfcu.org

General Questions:  memberservices@fpccfcu.org
Phone: (260) 484-2102 or (800) 435-3093


